
To:    Dear Licensing Board, 

 

I believe the tragic incident with a Red Rooster manager last December was an isolated 
incident and does not represent a pattern of over serving or staying open past bar time.  I 
have performed at and frequented the Red Rooster on many occasions and have never, 
ever seen a drunk staff member or known them to stay open after bar time. 

 

I have also known the owner for several years and have known him to be a conscientious 
owner operator who has been there on premises, almost every time I have ever played or 
been served there. 

 

The Red Rooster is a loved and respected establishment with an owner who is simply one 
of the sweetest and most conscientious people I’ve ever met. 

 

The Red Rooster serves Madison’s community. I have seen a number of fundraisers there 
for people who are sick and have needed help. The owner is always more than happy to 
help the community. 

 

I truly believe the Red Rooster needs another chance, and to continue its operation for the 
overall benefit of the Madison community.  Thank you for your time. 

 

Bob Manor 

1613 Arkansas Ave 

Madison, WI 53704 

608-469-4546 

 


